
TOWN OF NORFOLK 

TRANSFER STATION PERMIT 
Permit Information and Requirements 

2025-2026 Transfer Station Stickers go on sale June 1, 2025. 

On ly Norfolk residents are e ligible to purchase a 
Transfer Station Permit. 

Residents who have their trash picked up by a local hauler (not a commercial 
service) must still purchase a Transfer Station permit for the ir property. They 

must also provide a signed letter indicating the name of hau ler that will be 
disposing their trash. 

The fee is $100 for the first vehicle registered to a househo ld. 
$80 for each additional vehicle. 

Stickers must be permanently affixed to the lower corner of the 
windshield on the passenger side of the vehicle. 

(NO switching the sticker from one vehicle to another!) 

Please provide a copy of your current vehicle registration along with your 
Permit Application. 

Questions? 860-542-5679 or townclerk@norfolkct.org 

To order: Send completed form, check made payable to 
Town of Norfolk and a self-addressed STAMPED envelope to: 
Town Clerk, P.O. Box 552, Norfolk, CT  06058


